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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Argentina at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia commends Argentina’s dedication to the UPR process, as well as its good cooperation with the treaty bodies and the special procedures. We welcome in particular the establishment of the Ministry for Women, Gender and Diversity, reflecting the State’s commitment to women’s rights and gender equality, and we also welcome the adoption and the continued implementation of the National Action Plan for Combating Gender-Based Violence.
   We recommend that Argentina continues with its efforts to eradicate discrimination in all its forms, as well as to adopt specific measures to reduce unemployment, placing special emphasis on disadvantaged groups such as women, young people and residents of rural areas. 
Serbia wishes Argentina a successful and fruitful review process. 


